
RAC exists to support the entire Ravenwood High School athletic program, including 23 
individual teams comprised of nearly 600 student athletes. Many of these teams compete 
at the state and national levels and bring lots of recognition to our school, community and 
athletes that support our local businesses.

RAC is formed by the various individual sports’ booster clubs. Each booster club is invited 
to be represented at our monthly meetings. Traditionally, through two large fundraisers, we 
provide financial support for expensive items not covered by the district funds.  

Here are some of the improvements RAC has helped fund in the last 2-years:

 » Weight room expansion and remodel

 » Locker room expansion and remodel

 » Upgrade to the football stadium & main gym sound systems

 » Two new track & field runways and timing clocks

 » New bleacher system for the baseball field

 » Covered benches for the soccer fields

 » Numerous athletic scholarships for RHS students

 » Golf simulator

 » Uniforms

 » Dividing curtain for main gym to increase multi-purpose functionality

 » Banners & spirit décor for campus fences 

 » State of the Art athletic website & athlete videoing equipment to increase athlete 
exposure & improve technique

 » Improved softball bleachers

 » New main gym scoring table

Our current project is a football stadium entry way that will be the best in the county:
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INTERESTED IN JOINING RAC?

We welcome interested and involved parents!  
Please check out the Ravenwood Athletic 
website at ravenwoodathletics.com

Any questions, contact our President, 
Mark Nolan at dmnolan@batsonnolan.com

Go Raptors!
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On behalf of the Ravenwood Athletic Club (RAC), welcome to Ravenwood High School!


